
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SEPTEMBER 14, 2021  

CALIFORNIA GUBERNATORIAL RECALL ELECTION 

 

Notice is hereby given that a statewide Special Election will be held on September 14, 2021 to 

determine whether Gavin Newsom, Governor of the State of California, shall be recalled, and if 

the majority vote on the question is to recall, to elect a successor.  

 

Pursuant to Election Code §3000.5, all Californians who are registered, active and otherwise 

eligible to vote in the September 14, 2021 California Gubernatorial Recall Election shall receive a 

vote-by-mail ballot.  

 

The distribution of vote-by-mail ballots does not prevent a voter from voting in person at a polling 

place.  Polls will be open between the hours of 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Election Day, September 

14, 2021. 

 

Notice is further given that all ballots will be tallied at a central counting center located at the 

Imperial County Registrar of Voters’ Office located in the County Administration Center, 940 

West Main Street, Suite 206, El Centro, CA. 

 

Notice is further given, that beginning at 9:00 a.m. on August 16, 2021 vote-by-mail ballots will 

be processed for counting, pursuant to Election Code §15101. 

 

ABOVE NOTICE GIVEN THIS 27th day of July 2021 

 

Linsey J. Dale 

Registrar of Voters   

 

 
 


